LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCILCALLED MEETING

August 31, 2006
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Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 2:30 p.m. in room 130.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Kim Howell, co-chair; Becky Hillard, Pam Goodin, Karen Day and Linda Lindsey.  There was one guest, Ashley Ashley.  Mrs. Ashley is the student teacher in Mrs. Hillard class.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that the interview committee, consisting of Mrs. Lewis, principal; Terri Schneider, resource teacher and Jessica Forbis, speech teacher recommends the hiring of Douglas C. OLoughlin to replace Penny Anderson, who is leaving the area due to military transfer of her husband.

Mr. Oloughlin is currently a substitute teacher with Hardin County Schools and is pursuing a degree in Special Education. He has also received his option 6 certification.

Mrs. Lewis presented to the SBDM Council a copy of the letter to be submitted to Ms. Nannette Johnston, Interim Superintendent, for the request to help us fund the purchase of Compass Learning’s Odyssey Software.  Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that Lincoln Trail Elementary has raised one-third of the cost of this purchase. The cost of the project $37,338.00 over a three year period.

The SBDM Council discussed and reviewed information on the Compass Learning’s Odyssey Software and accepted the request by consensus.

The meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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